

## **Venerable Bede Church of England Academy**

## **Dayspring Trust**

Tunstall Bank, Sunderland, SR2 0SX
Telephone: 0191 523 9745 Fax: 0191 523 9775
Email: venerable.bede@venerablebede.co.uk Website: www.venerablebede.co.uk
Head of School: Mr D Airey (BSc Hons)
Executive Headteacher: Mrs G A Booth (BA Hons/M.Ed.)



CDR/MIB

8 November 2017

Dear Class of 2017 and Parents

## Class of 2017 Celebration Evening Tuesday 21 November 2017

We would like to invite you and your parents/carers to our 'Class of 2017 Celebration Evening' which will take place on Tuesday 21 November 2017 at Venerable Bede Church of England Academy. The celebrations will start at **5.00 p.m**.

During the evening there will be the opportunity to chat with your old school friends in Bede's Bistro as well as being presented with your GCSE certificates.

We are really proud of the achievement of the Class of 2017 and would be honoured if you could join us on this evening.

I hope that you have settled in well to the next stage of your career and look forward to speaking to you soon.

Regards

Mr C D Roberts Assistant Headteacher

C Rhen













